Queen's University at Kingston

The Chancellor, the Principal, the Rector,
the Board of Trustees and the Senate of Queen’s University
at Kingston, Canada
extend congratulations and best wishes to the

University of British Columbia

on the occasion of the installation of

Doctor Benoit-Antoine Bacon

as the 17" @resident and Vice-Chancellor
on the 22" day of November 2023
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